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Message from Mrs Stamford

Last night | had the pleasure vertical slide- he is still our Year 11 and 13 Timetables
of accompanying our Sixth shaking and somewhat change to provide a revision
Form students to a well struggling to walk this timetable to cater for
deserved break from revision morning!! students’ needs as they sit

at Big Fun! Who knew some their exams. We wish all of
slides and tunnels could This week Year 11 have taken our students the best of luck
bring so much fun for a part in an interform quiz through the exam period. We
group of 17/18 year olds! The “Crunch Time” to prepare know how hard they have
trip definitely brought out and revise for their GCSEs - worked to prepare for this
their inner child and was a congratulations to Mr important stage in their
great way to release some Murray’s form for winning lives.

energy and stresses of the A - the quiz!

Level pressures. This includes Mrs Stamford

our Director of Sixth Form Mr  Next week we return on Head of School

Harah who released his Tuesday 7 May due to the

inhibitions to free fall on the bank holiday. A reminder that

Mrs Bone’'s Newsflash

Visit to meet the King. Yes, School and the Bridlington the best in their forthcoming
you have read that community we serve. We will  exams and trust they will
correctly! Next week Mrs do our best to take lots of achieve the grades they need
Stamford and | will be in photographs to share on our to go onto their next step in
London attending a Garden return! We will also report their education and / or
Party at Buckingham Palace back on this once in alifetime  career journey. Good luck
at the invitation of His experience next week. everyone!
Majesty King Charles IIl.

Next week also sees the start Enjoy the long weekend,
To be invited to such an of the exam season. How Mrs Bone
event is a real privilege and time has flown! May | take Executive Headteacher
we are truly proud to be this opportunity to wish all
there representing Headlands our Year 11's and Year 13's all

Duke of Edinburgh

Students from Year 9 and 10 have been learning about
navigation, map skills, route planning, cooking outdoors, First
Aid and the Countryside Code in after school sessions with
Mrs Malarkey and Mrs Fox-Lawson since the start of this
academic year.

Thursday was their first opportunity to put into practice the
skills they have learnt on their first practice walk with Mrs
Malarkey and Mr Hoult. This will put them in good stead for
their expedition next month.

For most students this was their first time carrying full
expedition equipment and they all took it in their stride.
Well done to all students involved!




